
Sponsored Walk Bike Winners - Oct/Nov 2021

Our annual Sponsored Walk which took place in October was a great success.  A sincere thank
you to parents,  grandparents, families, friends and neighbours of St.
Brigid’s B.N.S. for your generous and continued support.  Here are the winners of the bikes
along with the spot prize winners. 
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